
For exactly 50 years, Marble Hill Adventure Playground and One
O’Clock Club has provided children with a unique and exciting
environment to play, create and interact in the beautiful parkland
landscape.

We would love your help in planning celebrations for our fiftieth
anniversary. We have ideas including themed parties and fundraiser
events, renewing our mural, renaming the One O’Clock Club, creating
an online history, and more, but we want to know yours! If you have links to previous generations
who played here, if you enjoy working on marketing and events, or if you just love the Playcentres
as we do and want to do justice to this milestone, we’d love some of your time and energy! The
commitment is flexible, and can be based around one event or through the year.

For more information or an informal chat contact
fin@marblehillplaycentres.com with “Events volunteer” in the
heading.


